
 
 
 
 
Quarter 3 PAC and ELAC Meeting Minutes 
 
 
PAC Minutes 
 
Ms. Ramos opened the meeting with a welcome and a thank you to Edgar Jaramillo and 
Geraldo Hernandez for their guitar intro. All admin were introduced. 
 
Vista Real site safety protocols were then reviewed by Ms. Ramos,  including health screening, 
masks, social distancing, and sanitizing. 
 
Jason Angell introduced Ventura County Public Health representatives Elizabeth Villanuena and 
Magdalena Carriedo who shared extensive medical information regarding COVID-19 and 
vaccinations.  Topics included vaccinations for school-aged students, side-effects, and safety.  
Overall safety practices for COVID-19 were also discussed. 
 
Tara Ramos shared information on NCAA certification that now applies to all Vista Real schools.  
The increased opportunities for students regarding pathways to higher education was reviewed. 
 
Ms. Ramos presented State of California SBAC testing information.  Times and dates for all 
three sites, Ventura, Santa Paula, and Port Hueneme were announced. 
 
Ms. Ramos announced that Vista Real will be having a graduation ceremony for all six sites on 
Thursday, June 9, 2022 at Ventura College.  To be eligible, students must complete all credits 
no later than May 27, 2022. 
 
Parent question was posed regarding sports. Mr. Oates announced that Vista Real intends to 
offer sports in the Fall, provided no further COVID restrictions are  
 
The meeting was then adjourned. 
 
 
  



ELAC Minutes 
 
Ms. Ramos opened the meeting with a welcome to our parents, students, and staff. 
Administrators were introduced. 
 
Ms. Ramos shared Vista Real site safety protocols including health screening, masks, social 
distancing, and sanitizing. 
 
Jason Angell introduced Ventura County Public Health representatives Elizabeth Villanuena and 
Magdalena Carriedo who shared extensive medical information regarding COVID-19 and 
vaccinations.  Topics included vaccinations for school-aged students, side-effects, and safety.  
Overall safety practices for COVID-19 were also discussed. 
 
Jason Angell shared information on NCAA certification that now applies to all Vista Real 
schools.  The increased opportunities for students regarding pathways to higher education was 
reviewed. 
 
Ms. Ramos presented State of California SBAC testing information.  Times and dates for all 
three sites, Ventura, Santa Paula, and Port Hueneme, were announced. 
 
Ms. Ramos announced that Vista Real will be having a graduation ceremony for all six sites on 
Thursday, June 9, 2022 at Ventura College.  To be eligible, students must complete all credits 
no later than May 27, 2022, 
 
Guys Mansfield introduced speakers from Poder Popular, an organization that helps, supports, 
and informs to improve the quality of life for families and the community itself.  Information was 
presented regarding the agency's work to make social and economic changes for the 
community. 
 
The meeting was then adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


